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CITY OF LA CROSSE 
WATER DEPARTMENT 

400 La Crosse St 
La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7536 

utilities@cityoflacrosse.org 

   
                         MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:      Board of Public Works   
From: Derek Greebon – Water Superintendent                       
Date:  8/26/2024 
Subject: 800 East Ave N – Myrick Pumphouse Stand-by Generator 
 
 
On August 28th, 2024, the standby generator inside of the Myrick Pumphouse caught fire and is a total loss. The 
Water Department is seeking $50,000 dollars to replace and relocate the generator outside the building. This 
relocation will accomplish safety of the staff and the building. The funds will come from the Water funds and some 
of the costs will be off set by an insurance claim. 
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